
 

4th September 2020 

  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

  

INFORMATION ON SECONDARY TRANSITION EVENTS 2020 

We are writing to share information about the Secondary Transition Events for 2020 that are 

due to take place this term.  

Due to the continued uncertainty of the impact of Covid-19, all secondary schools across 

Broxbourne and Hoddesdon have decided to run their traditional Secondary Transition 

Evening as a virtual event hosted on their school website. Whilst virtual, the launch dates 

and times of these events will remain the same as previously published.  

In terms of open morning tours, please check school websites as they will not always be 

possible and each school will have its own separate arrangements. 

SCHOOL Virtual Secondary Transition Event 

2020/21 

The Broxbourne School  Tuesday 8th Sept 2020 

Robert Barclay Academy  Thursday 10th Sept 2020 

St Mary’s CE High School       Tuesday 15th Sept 2020 

Goffs Academy          Thursday 17th Sept 2020 

Haileybury Turnford Academy  Tuesday 22nd Sept 2020 

Goffs-Churchgate Academy Thursday 24th Sept 2020 

The John Warner School Thursday 1st Oct 2020 

 

We would be extremely grateful if you could share this information with other parents so 

they are also aware the Secondary Transition Evening is a virtual event.  

 

Yours sincerely,              

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

       

Mr M. Ellis     Mr T. Sparks    Mrs P. Humphreys   Mr R. Newman   

Goffs Academy    

  

  Goffs-Churchgate  

Academy 

  The Broxbourne 

School  

  Haileybury Turnford 

Academy   

       

   

 

  

 

 
 

   

Mr C. de la Croix   Mr N. Simms        Mr J. Scott 

Robert Barclay Academy  St Mary’s CE School        The John Warner School 

  


